
QUILTING AND FIBER ARTS 

Alice Reid BRN 4169 
rabbet83@hotmail.com 

Quilters, sewists, makers, knitters, etc.  Bring your latest project to Quilting and 
Fiber Arts in the Gentry Building at the International Rally in Lebanon. Quilting 
and Fiber Arts will be held daily during the rally from 9a-4p. Check the rally 
schedule for updates.  

We will have an air-conditioned space furnished with tables and chairs, and 
electrical outlets/extension cords suitable for plugging in sewing machines.  The 
space will be lockable, so you can set up your equipment and leave it for the 
duration of the rally.   

The space is open to anyone who wants to work on a project, be it quilting, 
knitting, embroidery, lace making, or whatever.  It’s a space to gather, chat, see 
what others are doing, maybe find a new craft you’d like to try, or work on any 
project that you have in the making. Feel free to drop by, see what’s happing, 
spend a day or part of a day, while enjoying the rest of the rally. 

The WBAC always does community service within the vicinity of the rally.  Quilters 
may want to produce simple 40 X 40 inch child or lap quilts or 60 X 60 inch fleece 
blankets to be given to shelters or service groups in the area.  You may want to 
make something at home and bring it to the rally or bring your materials and 
make an item during the rally.  

Additionally, if you’re interested in providing a demo of any craft or technique 
during the week, please contact Pam Beckwith at pbeckwith@bellsouth.net with 
the subject line Quilting and Fiber Arts Demos.   

We hope to offer a demo at 10:00 each morning lasting about 30-45 minutes.  
These demos are an informal relaxed way for you to pass along a skill to your 
fellow Airstreamers.  Popular demo examples from past rallies are Christmas 
ornaments demo (with optional kits for attendees), how to clean and oil a 
Featherweight machine, wool applique basics, and many more.  Looking forward 
to your suggestions. 
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